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The National Breweries Limited
990 NOTRE DAME ST. WEST 

MONTREALOFFICE OF THE 
PRESIDENT

September 27, 1933

Dear Sir Arthur,

In connection with your letter of the 
addressed to Mr. Ekers, we quite 

understand the reservation you make in regard 
to our using the name of McGill University or 
that of Dr. Collip in our advertising and will 
be governed by your wishes in this regard.

We could have had this analysis made 
outside of Canada but considered that if McGill 
was interested we might as well ha.nri over this 
small work to them. Our main object is to 
make sure that the analyses of this type of 
yeast which have been made for other companies 
from time to time, were correct in every detail 
so that we would be certain of what 
offering to the public.

With kind regards,

Yours faithfully, f\

President L'ilanaging-Director.

25th inst • *

I

we are

General Sir Arthur W.Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 

McGill University,
Montreal.

P.S. Enclosed is our cheque for the amount of $700.00 
as per arrangement.


